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Dear Friend of Long Term Care:

Membership in Vermont Health Care Association offers you many opportunities to interact with Vermont’s long term care providers. Our membership is strong, as we are the only long term care association in the state that represents all entities – nursing homes, residential care homes and assisted living homes.


We work with our members to provide quality care in today’s rapidly changing long-term-care world by providing advocacy, regulatory interpretation, continuing education, and networking opportunities for administrators and staff. 

This year we are offering an exciting membership package that includes an associate membership and a booth at the Annual Trade Show in the fall.  This package will give you optimum exposure including representation at our annual fall conference.  In addition, as an associate member there are other sponsorship opportunities available to you.  We also welcome your participation at fundraising events.  These are great opportunities to network with long term care providers.

On Monday evening, September 24th, prior to the beginning of the Annual Conference & Trade Show we will host an exhibitor welcome reception.  We hope you can join us for some socializing and renewing acquaintances.  Registered exhibitors will receive more information on the exhibitor reception, electrical hook-ups, booth location, and vendor hall information. We hope you will participate in our 2018 Conference and Trade Show. We appreciate your support.

Please look over the enclosed materials and, of course, contact me with any questions or if I can help you in any way.  We look forward to working with you to continue to provide quality care, services and products to Vermont’s long term care community.


Sincerely,


Sheila Burnham

Director of Member Services
Representing Quality Health Care Homes










